
PAGASA AS CONTRIBUTOR TO PILIPINO MIRROR
Wednesday, 11 October 2017

 PAGASA was invited on 11 October 2017 by (L-R) Cris Galit and Mina Satorre (both of Filipino Mirror Media Group
Corp.) and Marvin Nisperos Estigoy/ VP of Business Mirror to become a contributor to the Pilipino Mirror/the 1st Business
Tabloid in the country.Â  STC will bring up the kind offer to PAGASA Members at its next Gen. Meeting on 25 Oct. 2017
for approval.
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